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The President’s Corner … 
 

As Summer winds down, one of our many favorite 

seasons is upon us: football season!  I know many of our 

members are passionate about sports, and football seems 

to rule this time of year as teams wrap up pre-season and 

prepare to take the field for the regular season.  At our 

Ocean City, MD AARP, we are a team – and while we do 

not strap on football uniforms, we are united, like all 

great teams, by a singular purpose. 

 

Our purpose it to connect people to what’s important in 

their lives through friendly, factual monthly meetings for 

the betterment of all.  Your board and its membership are 

dependent on our ability to execute and fulfill that 

purpose. 

 

As we begin a new Ocean City AARP season (2013-

2014), here is our chance to share our purpose for ALL 

our existing members and potential new ones.  We must 

take pride in being an AARP member.  We truly are the 

best people on Earth and must let our Ocean City 

community know that.  Talking about members, the more 

we have, the more we can accomplish. 

 

Looking ahead with our monthly programs, stay tuned … 

Starting this month (September 12
th

) with a visit from the 

Salisbury Zoo, we have planned a pretty dynamic 

monthly schedule of speakers and guests.  I will make 

everybody aware of that schedule at our September 

meeting. 

 

Here’s to another great season!   Chris.  
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS  

 

 

September 12, 2013 - 9:30 AM - Membership Meeting.  Our speakers will be from the 

Salisbury Zoo, who will bring some interesting "guests".   If you're allergic to snakes, 

elephants, or predatory birds, you might want to sit in the back of the room.  And please 

don't drop any muffin crumbs on the floor! 

 

October 10, 2013 - 9:30 AM - Membership Meeting.  Speaker will be Ms. Carol Moore, 

who will give a presentation on "Good Humor and Good Health".  This will be very 

entertaining and informative!  Also, Election of Officers and Board members. There are 

eight candidates; see slate on last two pages of this document.   

 

October 15, 2013 - 9:00 AM - Event - Breakfast at Ocean Downs. Come join us for 

breakfast and some gambling fun!  Only $7/person, which includes breakfast and $10 

play money. Flyers are available at the Travel table and on the website.   

 

October 22, 2013 - Trip - Day Trip to Annapolis, with tours of State House and the 

Naval Academy, lunch, AND a cruise on the Harbor Queen.  Don't miss this deal!  

$76/person.  Flyers are available at the Travel table and on the website. 

 

November 14, 2013 - 9:30 AM – Special Membership Meeting.  There will be a special 

presentation on the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act (aka "Obamacare") as 

sponsored by Maryland AARP, our chapter, and the Ocean Pines chapter.  Seating 

capacity is limited to 200 people; call 877-926-8300 to register to attend this event.  

 

November 19-20, 2013 - Trip - New York City Broadway Trip.     2 shows("Wicked" 

and "Phantom of the Opera"), dinner at Carmine's Italian restaurant.  Flyers are available 

at the Travel table and on the website..  (Wait List only at this time) 

 

December 9,10, 2013 - Trip - Christmas in Williamsburg.  Includes two days of guided 

tours of historic homes, shops, and museums, guided ghost tour, overnight hotel 

accommodations, 3 meals(2D/1B), and 2 day admissions pass.  $295 pp/double, $345 

pp/single.  Flyers are available at the Travel table and on the website.   Swearing in of 

newly-elected board members and officers. 

 

December 12, 2013 - 9:30 AM - Membership Meeting.  There will be a special 

performance by "Squawkappella", the acappella group from Salisbury University.  Come 

and be entertained! 

 

March 19, 2014 - Trip - "Moses" at the Sight & Sound Millennium Theater, PA.  A great 

show and includes lunch at the Hershey Farm Restaurant.  $105/person.  Flyers are 

available at the Travel table and on the website. 
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Our Meetings: 
 

Membership Meetings are held in the Knights of Columbus Hall, 99
th

 street, behind St. 

Luke’s Church.  Coffee & Conversation at 9:30 a.m.  There are no meetings in July & 

August. If Worcester County schools are closed due to inclement weather, then there is no 

meeting.     

 

Board Meetings are held at the Senior Center next to the Convention Center in Ocean City 

on the first Thursday each month at 9:30 a.m. 

 

See our website www.aarp1917.org for more information. 

 

     

 

 

 

 

June 13, 2013 – Our speaker was Mr. Michael Franklin, President/CEO of 

Atlantic General Hospital.  Mr. Franklin gave a very interesting presentation 

on the role of AGH in our community and the efforts of the hospital to make 

continuous improvments in patient care, accessibility, and organizational 

efficiency.  He explained how AGH is not simply a hospital but is involved 

with you before, during, and after your hostpital stay.  For more information 

visit www.atlanticgeneral.org.   Above, Chapter President Chris Norris 

presents Mr. Franklin with a Certificate of Appreciation.   

 

 

 

http://www.aarp1917.org/
http://www.atlanticgeneral.org/
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Travel News …   
 

 

Payment for the Annapolis Trip is due September 12th - $76/Person. 

 

Payment for the Williamsburg Trip is due by October 10th.  

We still have 10 openings for this trip!  If we do not get the additional 

interest for this trip, we will have to cancel.  If you know of anyone 

that might be interested, please pass on the trip information. 

 

NEW for OCTOBER:  Breakfast at Ocean Downs, Tuesday, October 

15th - $7/person 
 

Flyers for above are available at the Travel table and on the website. 
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     Volunteers Wanted 

  

 All of our chapter’s officers, board members, committee members, as well as any chapter 

member working to enrich the lives of our members and help our chapter function, are all 

volunteers!   More help is always needed and appreciated.  Please review the following chapter 

committees and projects to see if you can participate.  

 

Activities Committee 

 

 This committee has overall responsibility for creating, planning, and/or supporting various 

chapter activities such as holiday festivals, luncheons, and fund-raisers. This committee works 

throughout the year to enrich the lives of our members.  To volunteer for this committee, please 

contact the chairperson, Helen Norris, 302-436-1784. 

 

Nominating Committee 

 

 This committee is responsible for finding a slate of qualified candidates for any forthcoming 

elections.  Because of varying terms of office, election activities may vary from year to year.  This 

committee is usually active August through October.  To volunteer for this committee, please 

contact the chairperson, Sandy Kvech, 443-664-2003. 

 

Scholarship Committee 

 

 This committee is responsible for awarding the annual scholarship our chapter presents to a 

deserving high school senior at Stephen Decatur High School. The committee reviews the 

applications, interviews prospective candidates, and awards the scholarship to the most deserving 

applicant.  The committee meets several times each year.  To volunteer for this committee, please 

contact the chairperson, Norma Bull, 410-213-1616. 

 

Tax-Aide 

 

 The AARP Tax-Aide program helps low-to moderate income taxpayers have more 

discretionary income for everyday essentials by assisting with tax services and ensuring they receive 

all applicable tax credits and deductions.  This is another good way of helping your neighbors and 

you’ll even understand your own tax return better.  To volunteer for this program, please contact 

Fred Mangels, District Coordinator, 443-834-8425 

 

Travel Committee 

 

 The Travel Committee works very hard to bring you interesting and reasonably priced trips, 

in both the Delmarva area as well as out of the area. Members do extensive research and trip 

evaluation, interact with travel service companies, and often act as a Trip Leader on a trip.  

Activities and committed meetings occur throughout the year, but decline somewhat during the 

months of July and August.  If you enjoy traveling and interacting with other people, have basic 

computer skills (email, etc.), please contact the chairperson, Alcea Sprung, 410-352-5748. 
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